
Extension of the Belfast Bikes Scheme 
 
“This Council: 
  
Acknowledges the record-breaking month for the use of Belfast Bikes, with 30k journeys made 
in March this year, and commends once again the scheme and our officials working on it. 
 
Recognises that it must continue to promote and invest in the positive environmental, 
economic and social benefits of cycling and pedestrianisation throughout our city. 
 
Calls on Council officers to carry out a scoping exercise to examine the further extension of 
Belfast bikes, beyond the city core and further out into communities across the city.  
 
Agrees to write to write to the Infrastructure Minister Nicola Mallon to reiterate the need for 
working in support of investment into the required protected cycle lane network in our city and 
communities, to support the further rollout of the Belfast Bikes Scheme extending its reach 
and accessibility throughout the city.” 
 
 
Proposer:  Councillor Baker 
 
Seconder:  Councillor McAteer 
 

(To be referred without discussion to the City Growth and Regeneration Committee)  

 
 

 


